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Repair work continues along Jenolan 
Caves Road  
December 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is continuing to 
carry out essential maintenance work 
on Jenolan Caves Road to provide an 
improved road surface. 

 

What work are we doing?  
Transport for NSW will carry out the work, which 
includes heavy patching. 

Work includes: 

• Using heavy machinery along the road 

• Pavement rehabilitation   

• Restoring the site when our works are finished 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
Working hours are 7am to 5pm, Monday to 
Friday and Saturdays 7am to 1pm. 

We’ll be working at various locations between the 
Great Western Highway and Hampton 

 from the11 December to 22 December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will this mean for you? 

There will be some temporary traffic changes 
to ensure the work zone is safe. 

You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles  

• Traffic controllers and signage  

• Reduced speed limits to 40km/h 

• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

Single lane closures and a 40km/h speed limit 
will be in place during work hours, which may 
affect travel times.  

Outside of work hours, the speed limit will return 
to 60km/h. 

When works are completed, the speed limit will 
return to the posted speed.  

Motorists should allow an extra five-minutes 
travel time during this work.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Managing our impacts 
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The work will involve the use of machinery 
which will generate some noise.  

We will make every effort to minimise noise 
by arranging the work in stages at different 
locations and turning off machinery and 
vehicles when not in use. 
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Location of work area  

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499  

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/westregion 

 

51-55 Currajong Street  
PARKES NSW 2870 

  

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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